
The Winner of the
candy jar guesses is

Christian K!

Preschool: Stella I.
Preschool: julian T.

Kindergarten: Erin M.
First: Romeo H.

Second: Luke A. 
Third: Berek Downing.

Fourth: Mathew G.
Fifth: Leila K.

Sixth: Jacob G.
Seventh: Annalee S.
Eighth: Anthony S. 

Be
our
Best

Be
our
Best
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See’s Candy Orders are due
by November 22, 2024
All Products with the

exception of the two shown
are a 20% return back to

 our Preschool.

Merry Reindeer
Box

50% return
back to

Preschool

Twinkling
Ornament Box

50% return
back to

Preschool

See you all tonight at the Turkey Trot! No
new shoes and please dress warmly or in
layers! Looking forward to seeing you all

here! We all enjoyed delicious donut
holes this week.



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER
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Our Facilities Director, Steve Funk has a great service
hours opportunity that will not only help you fulfill

your service hours but also help clean up our School.
He will have a list of projects and will focus on general

work/ clean up in classrooms, landscape clean up
around the track, clean-up of junk in Garages 3 & 4.

The hours the school will be open is from 8am to 2pm
and any help will be appreciated whether 1 hour, 2
hours or more. Please reach out to him if you are

interested at facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
The date(s) would be as follows:

Saturday November 23rd from 8 - 2 pm
Saturday December 14th from 8 -2 pm

Antonio R . November 20

Otter Pops will be sold every Friday
for .50¢ at the lunch tables.
Keep sending in your recyclables!
There will be a bake sale on
November 20th and 21st.

Student Council News

SCRIP ORDER FORM (HC)            Secret Santa Shop (HC)
Choir/Pageant Form (HC)         SCRIP (HC)                   
   
                   DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE

y

SERVICE HOURS
NOTICE

November 20th & 21st

Bake Sale

Shout Out to Anastasia A. for letting me shadow her in 1st grade! I had an
absolute blast and wish I could be a Mrs. Barrios student all the time!

Thank you again to everyone for a very successful Fall Festival. This year
we raised $6,860.23 for the school. We need these funds to pay for our
general operating expenses such as electrical, internet, and sewage. Thank
you so much for all of your contributions. It is greatly appreciated. 

Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences are next week on Wednesday,
Thursday, and Friday. Please make sure to review your scheduled time and
contact your child’s teacher with any questions or concerns about your
time slot. Your child will receive their report card at their conference. 
 

Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences



The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher return to our
school and are available for purchase

 Holy Trinity School

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                  

School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
               Fax (619) 444-4406
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  

  Principal:        Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
  Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
  Secretary:      Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
  Admin. Asst:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com
  Frequently used numbers:

      Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

Events at a Glance November

11/15/24 Turkey Trot 5-9 pm

11/20-22/24 Parent/Student/Teacher
Conferences

11/25-29/24 Thanksgiving Vacation

PLEASE RETURN
YELLOW PARENT

ENVELOPE 
BY THE FOLLOWING

DAY.

 IF THERE IS A
HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE

WILL BE SENT ON
FRIDAY.

We are available to assist you!

CHANGE FOR CHANGE

Each grade is collecting loose
change in their classrooms change

jars. The proceeds are for
improvements to the school. THE

COMPETITION IS ON! Every month
we will announce who is collecting
the most change and the winners
for the first trimester will win a

PIZZA PARTY.

YELLOW  FOLDERSYELLOW  FOLDERS

Registration for the Winter Sports program is still
open. Forms are available at the front office for

the Winter Sports league.
The Winter league is one of our biggest seasons

for participation as students from K-8th grade are
able to participate in a sport.

Deadline to register has been extended until
Monday, November 18, 2024.
Please use 1 form per student.

Click here for online processing:

Soccer
Kindergarten is Coed Boys & Girls 

1 & 2 Boys - 1 & 2 Girls
3 & 4 Boys - 3 & 4 Girls
JV Girls Soccer is 5 & 6

Varsity Girls Soccer is 7 & 8

Basketball
JV Boys 5 & 6

Varsity Boys 7 & 8

The Uniform Store

Sports News

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%

The Uniform Store is now ready to receive your orders! Anything on the new website
may be worn this year. Dennis uniforms will still be acceptable for next year.  I’m sure
you are wondering.....
What are the BIG changes for 2025-2026 school year?
*The Logo on the shirt is no longer the crest but the HT logo (see picture)
*Everything besides the PE uniform will be fully embroidered and NOT iron-on
*Skirts and Skorts are allowed for K-8, Jumper for K-4
*Black belts ONLY
*Uniform Shorts will be allowed on Mass Days for both genders. (No PE Shorts)

Use this link to take a look at our new uniform website

12 %

PARENT/TEACHER/STUDENT 
Conference Schedules

  Please review and return ASAP.

There were not enough athletes from
Holy Trinity to complete a Flag Football team this
year but thanks to the cooperation between Mr.
Funk our Athletic Director and Mr. Nick Jones,

Athletic Director at St. Kieran’s, some of our athletes
were able to participate in JV & Varsity Flag Football.

We are excited to report that both JV and Varsity
from St Kieran’s made the Silver bracket for playoffs.

Our HT boys will be playing as follows: Thomas will
be on St. Kieran’s JV team playing for the Silver

Bracket Saturday, November 16 at 2:45 pm.
 Thomas, Benny, Adam and Jaydon will be playing on

St Kieran’s Varsity Silver Bracket Saturday,
November 16 at 7:45 am. 

Both games plus the Playoff Gold JV Football game
will be played on our field at Holy Trinity which

provides for an excellent opportunity to complete
volunteer services hours.

To volunteer at the Snack Shack on Saturday
please click here:

The total amount earned for Chick-Fil-A
was $95.49. Thank you for supporting

this fundraiser.  See you at Chipotle on
December 4, 2024.

https://forms.gle/r9c8FZWZ81b8NFpJA
https://forms.gle/r9c8FZWZ81b8NFpJA
https://www.myschoolsuniform.com/find-my-school/holy-trinity-school/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-51473148-flag#/

